

2023-2024 Annual Pesticide Official Notification

Dear MPA parents/guardians,

As part of MacDowell Preparatory Academy's pest management program, pesticides are occasionally applied. You have the right to be informed prior to any pesticide application made to the school grounds and building. In certain emergencies, pesticides may be applied without prior notice. If you require prior notification, please contact us at:

MacDowell Preparatory Academy 4201 W. Outer Dr. Detroit, MI 48221 313-494-8141